
NOTICE: 
COVID-19 Information Regarding Delivery and Opening of: 

RFQ 2020.05, Due by 2:00 PM, Tuesday, April 28, 2020 

RFP 2020.06, Due by 2:00 PM, Tuesday, April 21, 2020 

RFQ 2020.07, Due by 2:00 PM, Tuesday, April 21, 2020 
 

The Calhoun County Courthouse is closed to the public through April 30, 2020. 
 

DELIVERY: 
Due to COVID-19 the Delivery of the above referenced RFP and RFQs is explained below: 

→ If you send your RFP or RFQ by UPS, FedEx or USPS, it will still be delivered to the County Judge’s 

     Office. 

     UPS, FedEx, and USPS still has access to the courthouse. 

     Be sure to mail early so that the RFP or RFQ will be received by the date and time due. 
 

→ Hand Delivered – Delivered in Person  
     ▪ Bring to the Auditor’s Office which is in Annex II (across the street from the courthouse), 202 

       S. Ann St., Ste. B, Port Lavaca, TX 77979  

     ▪ The glass door to Annex II is open and the Auditor’s Office is at the end of the hallway. 

     ▪ We have a table outside our door for you to leave your sealed RFP or RFQ. 

     ▪ Our phone numbers are posted on the door and you may call when you are here to verify that we 

       picked up the sealed RFP or RFQ. 
 

PUBLIC OPENING: 
▪ Pursuant to the Suspension Order by Governor Abbott, the public opening of the RFP and RFQs will be 

closed to protect the public and county employees from potential exposure to the Coronavirus (COVID-

19).  The public may participate in the public opening through the following video conference link or toll 

free number.  

▪ Join Zoom Meeting – https://txcourts.zoom.us/j/586452332 

▪ Meeting ID: 586452332# 

▪ To attend meeting by telephone call: 1-888-691-9011 (US Toll Free) 

▪ One tap mobile: 1-888-691-9011, 586452332# (US Toll Free) 

▪ You do not have to enter a participant ID 

▪ Press *6 to mute and unmute if you are asking a question. 

At this time, the RFP and or RFQ will be opened and only the name of the vendor will be read aloud. 

 


